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Project Contacts 

Luke Wheeler, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
Cell Phone: 612-597-9105 
Luke.Wheeler@bolton-menk.com 
 
Connor Pint 
Construction Field Representative  
Cell Phone: 952-457-9122   

Connor.Pint@bolton-menk.com  

 
Mike Waltman, P.E. 
Jordan City Engineer 
Cell: 612-221-6946 
Michael.Waltman@bolton-menk.com 
 

 

 Project Website 

www.jordanmnengineering.com 

 

 Restoration/Cleanup 

Upon completion of the 
remaining resurfacing work, the 
City and the Contractor will 
conduct a walk thru of all project 
areas to identify any remaining 
work. This includes, but is not 
limited to, restoration of turf in 
disturbed areas, repair of any 
damaged infrastructure, cleanup 
of debris, etc. This work will likely 
be completed by the contractor in 
late summer or early fall. If you 
are aware of any outstanding 
work that needs to be completed, 
please reach out to Connor Pint 
at 952-457-9122.   
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Street Resurfacing Work  

The City’s contractor intends to complete the remaining resurfacing work 
beginning August 4th. Resurfacing work is expected to last 3-4 days (weather 
dependent). This work will include the milling and paving of the following 
Streets: 

• Creek Lane from El Dorado Drive to Sunset Drive 

• 3rd Street from Varner Street to Broadway Street 

• 4th Street from Varner to Broadway Street 

• 5th Street  

• 6th Street from Syndicate to Varner Street 

• Rice Street from 2nd Street to 4th Street 

• East Street from First Street to Second Street 

On-street parking will not be allowed on these streets while the contractor 
completes the resurfacing work. Temporary no parking signs will be installed for 
more specific guidance. Please do not park on these streets during working 
hours (7am to 7pm) on the days listed.  

Access to driveways will be maintained during the resurfacing work. If you need 
to drive over the fresh asphalt, please keep your speed low to avoid spinning 
your tires and harsh turning motions. Please anticipate delays while entering 
and exiting the neighborhood on paving days.  

The asphalt will typically be installed at temperatures between 275° F and 350° 
F. Therefore, please have children stay away from the asphalt until it cools, 
which will be after it is rolled the same day. 

Please note the above dates are weather dependent and could change on short 
notice. Please reference the project website (www.jordanmnengineering.com) 
as these dates approach for any further updates.  

 CenterPoint Gas Main and Service Replacement  

CenterPoint has substantially completed all work within the Lowertown area. 
The City has notified CenterPoint of any outstanding restoration items that they 
are aware of. If residents have any outstanding restoration items that 
CenterPoint is responsible for, please contact CenterPoint via the information 
below.  

• If you have questions or concerns about restoration, please 
email csv.restoration@centerpointenergy.com or call 612-321-5042 
and reference project number 97002179 
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